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As we end this year, it is difficult not to think about all that has    

happened – the pandemic, the bubble closures, remote learning, 

staff absences and more recently an increase in pupils being sent 

home for PCR tests. Throughout all of this, our school community has 

been  wonderfully supportive, and our heartfelt thanks go to you all 

for your kindness and understanding.  

Our pupils – your children – have behaved so responsibly when they 

have been in school, sticking to the rules for social distancing of the 

‘bubbles’. When they have had to learn from home, they have shown 

dedication and commitment to continuing their studies, and this has 

meant they have made more progress than we could have hoped for 

this year. They are all truly wonderful individuals, and we look       

forward to seeing what      successes they can achieve in a less        

disrupted year next September.  

As always, we thank God for the blessings we have been given      

during this very difficult year – although our school community has 

known sadness and loss, we have also known happiness and joy,  

success and achievement, hard work and determination. Our prayers 

will be with you and your families over the summer months.  

We look forward to good weather in which we can enjoy God’       

creation. Stay safe, take care, and God bless.  

Michael Unsworth 

A message from our Head Teacher Mr Unsworth 



 

 

 

Good bye and good luck to all our Year 6. You have been amazing 

and have so much to look forward too, we are going to miss you ! 

 



 

 

What a hot day it was for our Sports 

Day ! Everyone tried so hard and 

there was lots of cheering from the 

side lines. Well done everyone—you 

are all winners!! 



 

 

We still have some Nursery places available. Please contact the    

office if your need some advice 

St John the Baptist Catholic Primary School, Ann St, Rochdale, OL11 1EZ  Tel: 

01706 647195 

Email: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk   

The children had so much fun 

growing strawberries and            

tomatoes on our rooftop garden 

Rochdale Borough council and 

Your Trust Holiday Activity and 

Food Programme have sessions 

available across Rochdale,    

Heywood and Middleton. There 

are limited places available. 

Check 

www.holidayactivityandfoodroc

hdale.co.uk 

The offers are open to any     

children and families on benefit-

related free school meals, some 

providers may ask for a voucher 

code. Please use the following 

code HAF2021 

So, have the best    

summer and we will see 

you all back here on 

the 6th September 2021 

for another great year ! 



 

 


